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Please download our new app from your app store for 

free! 

We have already started to use this app to communicate 

information, key dates, and updates about the nursery (It 

also sends reminders to your phone of important 

dates/events that are coming up in line with our calendar- 

Very handy!)  

We will be using this app to communicate with you in the 

future alongside our current system, eyLog- please ensure 

that you download it so we can stay in touch with you 

A handy app with everything ‘BarBar’ in one place! 

                     

Important Dates to remember….  

Friday 15
th

 March: Comic Relief  

Wednesday 3
rd

 April: Parents Evening, 6-7.30pm 

Friday 5
th

 April: Spring Term ends (term-time children) 

Tuesday 23
rd

 April- Friday 24
th

 May: Summer Term 1 

(term-time children) 

Wednesday 22
nd

 May: Pre-School Photographer 

Monday 3
rd

 June- Friday 19
th

 July: Summer Term 2 

(term-time children) 

May (date tbc): Pre-School Photographs 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                Facebook                                                  

We have been ‘live’ on Facebook for a while now! If you 

haven’t already found us, please ‘follow’ and ‘like’ us so 

you can see what your children are doing at nursery, what 

events are coming up, and other information. Photos of the 

children will never be displayed with their names on it for 

safeguarding purposes. 

If you do not want your child included in the photos, 

please let us know 

 

 

Contact Number; 01452 698668 

Email; barbar-kingsway@eygloucestershire.co.uk 

 

   Photographer           

                                             

We will be having the photographer out for our 

Pre-School Leavers group on Wednesday 22
nd

 

May 2019 from 9.30-11am. 

If your children do not attend nursery on this day, 

but you wish them to be included, please bring 

them in between 10-11am 

Smile, Cheese!! 

                                          

 

 

Staff Changes 
 

We would like to welcome Charlotte back to 

the BarBar Team from Maternity Leave. 

Charlotte is now working two days a week in 

the Baby Room. 

 

Lucy has recently left us to embark on a new 

adventure so we would like to welcome Jess J 

to the Baby Room. Jess will be working three 

days a week in our Baby Room, alongside 

Chloe, Charlotte, and Julia 

 

We would also like to welcome Abby and 

Molly to the team. Molly will be working in the 

Toddler Room and Abby will be working in the 

Baby Room alongside our existing team       

Welcome to you all!  

EYLOG 

Is everyone receiving their children’s observations and 

emails via Eylog? 

If not, it may be because we have your wrong email 

address- please can you come to the office so we can 

update your details on the system 

 

 

 

 

                    Parent Input Boards 
 

Each of our rooms now has a Parent Input Board. 

Please feel free to send pictures or observations 

from home via EyLog of your children’s interests, 

achievements or any progress which they are 

making which we can display in the rooms and 

incorporate into our planning to extend their 

learning 

Thank you 

                     


